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17th June 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the issue and collection of your 
child’s summer GCSE examination results. The Year 11 GCSE results will be 
available for collection from the Main Hall on Thursday 22nd August 2019 between 
10am and 12pm. It is important to inform you that only the students themselves are 
able to collect their GCSE results I would also like to make you aware that GCSE 
results cannot be sent by email or communicated over the phone to students or 
parents. Any GCSE results that are not collected in person on the results day itself 
will be posted out to students at their home address.  If they would like to nominate 
another person to collect their results they will need to inform the school 
examinations officer, Mrs Skipsey, in writing or by email (exams@obhs.co.uk) 
before the end of term on Wednesday 24th July 2019. 
 
Students will also be able to view their results in Go4Schools from 10am on 
Thursday 22nd August 2019. 
 
During results day the school senior leadership team will be on hand to support and 
answer any questions you or your child may have from 10 am until 3pm. We fully 
appreciate that this morning can be an anxious and nervous time for students and 
their families and therefore will be making the morning a calm and low-key event in 
the Hall. 
 
I very much look forward to meeting with you and your child on this morning and 
sharing the many GCSE successes of our students. Should you have any questions 
relating to this morning and the arrangements detailed above please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s Form Tutor, Head of Year or Mrs Skipsey in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Fell 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:exams@obhs.co.uk

